
   ENGLISH DEPARTMENT 
 

ANNUAL WRITING CONTEST 

In the UN’s International Year of Moderation, the English Department is launching the 

annual writing contest under the motto ‘Are you in control or under control?’ Our goal is 

to reflect upon the excesses of humankind in present’s day society. We would like you to 

write either a composition or a story that shows a critical view on the situations described 

in each group stage. These are just proposals but you can let your imagination run riots. 

Don’t put a limit to your writing skills. The best ones in every category will be awarded a 

prize and the honour of being published in the year book. For further information, talk to 

your English teacher. Deadline: February 28th. 

1º & 2º ESO “TECHNOLOGY” 

Are you playing Fortnite for too long? Is your cell phone your dearest friend? Are social 

media the best places to meet? Are you replacing real life for virtual reality? Do you prefer 

playing another video game to meeting your friends? Are you in control or under control?   

3º & 4º ESO “HEALTH & LIFESTYLE” 

Do you think that the Mediterranean diet consists in eating seafood? Is the PE class the 

only exercise you do? Are sweeties replacing sandwiches in your school breaks? How 

many pieces of fruit do you eat daily? Are you turning into a couch potato? Are you in 

control or under control?   

1º & 2º BACHILLERATO “PARTYING” 

Is going out just an excuse to drink booze? Is wild partying a necessary step to maturity? 

Do you feel misplaced in a binge drinking? Are you the weirdo in your group because you 

don’t go out until small hours? A party without alcohol or weed is no party?  Are you in 

control or under control?   

 

 

 

 

Are you in control or under control? 

  


